

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher

Deputy Chief

July 2, 1993

Margo Del Vecchio Smithsonian Institution RAP, SDR #3077 Office of Printing and Photographic Services Customer Services Branch Washington, DC 20560

Dear Margo:

I am once again asking for your assistance with a matter relating to my upcoming book.

When I ordered photos from the Smithsonian I assumed I had also obtained permission to use the photos once. Later I found these forms which need to be processed.

I have been out of pocket for over a month due to surgery and three-week hospitalization creating a delay in all this work.

Now I am faced with a rapidly approaching deadline for photo permission. Is it possible for you to assist in getting these forms processed quickly?

Any help you can provide would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief